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PARTNERING WITH COMMUNITY FOR ALL STUDENTS Jim Hodgson

October 17, 2024

Dear Quilcene Community Members —
At last night’s board meeting we experienced a disruption of our Zoom broadcast during our first public
comment section. This was unfortunate and caused us to shut down our Zoom broadcast portion of the

meeting. On behalf of the Quilcene School Board, I want to extend our apology for having to take those
measures in order to stop the disruption.

We are taking precautionary measures regarding our Zoom broadcast set-up to keep the occurrence that
we encountered yesterday evening from happening in the future.

Sincerely,

Ron Moaz:z;dent

Ron Moag — Superintendent
Proudly Educating Students Since 1911



